
One Stanton Street 

Marinette, WI  54143 

March 16, 2018 

Following our second public meeting in the Town of Peshtigo on January 23, we followed up by mail with a survey form 

asking if and how you would like us to communicate with you. For those of you who returned that survey, thank you very 

much. We were very encouraged by the fact that we’ve received responses from over 100 households: clearly many in the 

community want to keep informed about this issue.  

For those who have not yet had the time to return the survey, we would still like to hear from you. Please feel free to 

reach out to us—our contact information is at the bottom of this page—and let us know how you prefer to hear from us: 

U.S. Postal Service; email (please provide your email); regular public meetings; postings on our website; or by you calling 

us at the 800 number below. 

And as we have said consistently, we are committed to keeping you informed. We will communicate in a regular fashion 

with you [by letter/by email] as you’ve asked us to. And we’ll send updates each time anything significant occurs. 

The most important issue to update you about is that we were required to submit a Site Investigation Work Plan and a 

Long Term Potable Well Monitoring Plan to the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) by March 12. We’re 

pleased to let you know that we completed these proposed work plans and have submitted them to the DNR. The 

proposed Site Investigation Work Plan describes the further investigation of groundwater, soil, storm water and ditch 

sampling in the area. The Long Term Potable Well Monitoring Plan lays out a schedule to re-sample all potable (drinking 

water) wells that we’ve tested in the area. This work will begin as soon as this spring. 

The DNR has posted copies of these Work Plans to their BRRTS on their website: http://dnr.wi.gov/botw 

Once at the above web address, enter 02-38-580694 into the Activity Number box and press Search. You will be able to 

download copies of the work plans to read and fully understand the proposed upcoming work. This is an important 

milestone in our investigation and we wanted to let you know that we’ve worked very hard to create these plans to 

continue to address this issue. 

Finally, you should also know that we speak and share information regularly with the DNR, and provide updates, as 

appropriate, to the Town of Peshtigo and City of Marinette. We’re committed to partnering and working in cooperation with 

the appropriate regulatory agencies and elected officials. 

Please feel free to reach out to us at any time if you have specific questions or concerns. As you know, we can be 

reached at any time through our dedicated phone line: 1-800-314-1381. Or feel free to send an email to Jim Cox at Tyco 

in Marinette: jimcox@tycoint.com. 

And we will regularly post updates to our dedicated website: http://marinette.tycofpp.com 

Thank you again for responding and we look forward to keeping the communication lines open with you. 

Regards, 

Jim Cox 

Sr. Manager, Marketing Communications 
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